
 

 

March 12, 2025 
 

 
Steelworkers – We Need You in the Fight! 

 

Minnesota anti-worker lawmakers are at it again. This time, they want to EXCLUDE 
UNION MEMBERS from the Paid Leave program we fought tooth and nail to win. 
 
We secured Paid Family & Medical Leave in 2023 to ensure every Minnesotan can 
take time to care for a newborn, support a sick family member, or recover from illness 
or injury without sacrificing a paycheck. This program is set to take effect on January 
1, 2026, but now, anti-worker legislators are trying to rip it away from us. 
 
We cannot let them get away with this. This is a direct attack on union families, and 
we need to show up and fight back. 
 

 
 

 
JOIN US AT THE STATEHOUSE ON THURSDAY, MARCH 13! 

 

WHERE: Minnesota State Capitol, Room G3 
 

WHEN: Thursday, March 13, 8:00 – 10:00 AM 
 

WHAT TO WEAR: Your union swag! 
 

RSVP HERE (usw.to/59L) – WE NEED EVERY VOICE IN THIS FIGHT! 
 

 

The stakes couldn’t be higher. Let’s pack the Capitol and demand that ALL 
workers—union or not—get the Paid Leave they deserve. 

 

See you there. Let’s show them what solidarity looks like! 
 

 

 

 

 
For more information, please contact District 11 Rapid Response Coordinator Bob Ryan, at rryan@usw.org 

or by cell at (651) 295-4155. 

https://www.mobilize.us/mnaflcio/event/762988/

